Local 355 Teamsters United to Restore Our Benefits

Pension Freeze:
We Deserve Answers

On March 1, our pension’s annual accrual
was cut to zero.

If these cuts last until next March, every
full-time UPS Teamster in the Local 355
plan will lose at least $191 a month for life.

Last year, our union officials told us that
the pension contribution increases in the
new UPS contract would be enough to
secure our benefits.

That wasn't true.

This year we deserve straight talk from our
union officials—not a sales job:

» Why was our accrual rate cut to zero?
» How long will our accrual stay at zero?
» When will our benefits be fully restored?

» What is our union’s plan to protect our
benefits for the long-haul?

Local 355 members are building a movement to get
answers and restore our benefits. You can be a part of
that movement—sign the petition today.

For more info, contact Gary at (717) 632-6579 or 880hobart@embargmail.com




